
 
 

 

HEALTH OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 

 

WEDNESDAY 9 SEPTEMBER 2015 

 

REPRESENTATION FROM THE CHAIRMAN OF THE ASHBY CIVIC 

SOCIETY 

 

 

The following question has been received from Mr. Ken Ward, Chairman of the 

Ashby Civic Society: 

“Have Members received all the assurance they asked for when they last discussed 

the closure of Ashby hospital?” 
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